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Dear Westminster Students:

Your health and safety continue to be our number one priority during the ongoing
COVID-19 situation. I want to reassure you that campus will remain open, with
previously scheduled office closures on Thursday and Friday, March 19-20, of the
upcoming spring break. We are strongly encouraging students to stay apprised of
the latest travel recommendations from the CDC and to complete the MyWC survey,
indicating your travel plans. The survey is solely for communication and to best
support you at this time as we continue to monitor the latest health and travel
recommendations.

At this time, the campus and residence halls will remain open, as we know some of
our students choose to stay on campus during the break. Additionally, students who
absolutely must return to campus during the online instruction period will be
supported. Furthermore, we understand that you may have additional needs
adjusting to online learning, so please stay in contact with your professors, your
academic advisors, the IT staff, and other support resources on campus.   

We also understand the stress and anxiety that this situation may be causing you,
the Westminster community, as well as our global society. It is essential that you
continue to implement healthy self-care strategies, follow health guidelines, and
utilize your campus and social support services. As a friendly reminder, if you are
concerned that you may have contracted COVID-19, please contact the 24-hour
Missouri hotline at 1-877-435-8411, or call your local health department or doctor.

I am incredibly honored to be a part of the Westminster community and know that we
will continue to do our best to support each other during this time. Please keep
checking your email and updates on our website at www.wcmo.edu, and do not
hesitate to email me, call my office at (573) 592-5269, or reach out to the Wellness
Center at (573) 592-5361 if you have any questions or concerns.
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